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  Instant PET Book and Audio CD Pack Martyn
Ford,2007-02-19 A collection of photocopiable
activities and practice material for PET
candidates and PET-level learners.
  Highway Functional Classification United States.
Federal Highway Administration,1974
  Nursing Programs 2011 Peterson's,2010-05-18
Nursing Programs 2011 profiles nearly 3,200
undergraduate, graduate, and postdoctoral options
at more than 700 institutions in the Unioted
States and Canada. A special section, The Nursing
School Advisor, includes indepth articles about
degree and career options, the admissions process,
and specialized programs for professions such as
nurse practitioner and clinical specialist.
  Reconfigurable Field Programmable Gate Arrays
for Mission-Critical Applications Niccolò
Battezzati,Luca Sterpone,Massimo
Violante,2010-11-09 Embedded systems applications
that are either mission or safety-critical usually
entail low- to mid- production volumes, require
the rapid development of specific tasks, which are
typically computing intensive, and are cost
bounded. The adoption of re-configurable FPGAs in
such application domains is constrained to the
availability of suitable techniques to guarantee
the dependability requirements entailed by
critical applications. This book describes the
challenges faced by designers when implementing a
mission- or safety-critical application using re-
configurable FPGAs and it details various
techniques to overcome these challenges. In
addition to an overview of the key concepts of re-
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configurable FPGAs, it provides a theoretical
description of the failure modes that can cause
incorrect operation of re-configurable FPGA-based
electronic systems. It also outlines analysis
techniques that can be used to forecast such
failures and covers the theory behind solutions to
mitigate fault effects. This book also reviews
current technologies available for building re-
configurable FPGAs, specifically SRAM-based
technology and Flash-based technology. For each
technology introduced, theoretical concepts
presented are applied to real cases. Design
techniques and tools are presented to develop
critical applications using commercial, off-the-
shelf devices, such as Xilinx Virtex FPGAs, and
Actel ProASIC FPGAs. Alternative techniques based
on radiation hardened FPGAs, such as Xilinx SIRF
and Atmel ATF280 are also presented. This
publication is an invaluable reference for anyone
interested in understanding the technologies of
re-configurable FPGAs, as well as designers
developing critical applications based on these
technologies.
  Antibiotics in Laboratory Medicine Victor
Lorian,2005 Implement the most current science and
practice in antimicrobial research. Now, find the
newest approaches for evaluating the activity,
mechanisms of action, and bacterial resistance to
antibiotics with this completely updated, landmark
reference. Turn to this comprehensive reference
for groundbreaking evidence on the molecular link
between chemical disinfectants, sterilants, and
antibiotics. On the latest methods for detecting
antibacterial resistance genes in the clinical
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laboratory, and antivirogram use to select the
most active antiviral components against your
patient's HIV.
  Amok Time Theodore Sturgeon,1978
  Qualitative Health Research Janice M
Morse,2016-06-03 The leading figure in qualitative
health research (QHR), Janice M. Morse, asserts
that QHR is its own separate discipline—distinct
from both traditional health research and other
kinds of qualitative research—and examines the
implications of this position for theory,
research, and practice. She contends that the
health care environments transform many of the
traditional norms of qualitative research and
shape a new and different kind of research
tradition. Similarly, the humanizing ethos of
qualitative health research has much to teach
traditional researchers and practitioners in
health disciplines. She explores how the
discipline of QHR can play out in practice, both
in the clinic and in the classroom, in North
America and around the world. A challenging,
thought-provoking call to rethink how to conduct
qualitative research in health settings.
  The International Handbook of Suicide Prevention
Rory C. O'Connor,Jane Pirkis,2016-09-14 The
International Handbook of Suicide Prevention, 2nd
Edition, presents a series of readings that
consider the individual and societal factors that
lead to suicide, it addresses ways these factors
may be mitigated, and presents the most up-to-date
evidence for effective suicide prevention
approaches. An updated reference that shows why
effective suicide prevention can only be achieved
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by understanding the many reasons why people
choose to end their lives Gathers together
contributions from more than 100 of the world’s
leading authorities on suicidal behavior—many of
them new to this edition Considers suicide from
epidemiological, psychological, clinical,
sociological, and neurobiological perspectives,
providing a holistic understanding of the subject
Describes the most up-to-date, evidence-based
research and practice from across the globe, and
explores its implications across countries,
cultures, and the lifespan
  Immunisation against infectious diseases David
Salisbury,Mary Ramsay,Karen Noakes,2006-12-11 This
is the third edition of this publication which
contains the latest information on vaccines and
vaccination procedures for all the vaccine
preventable infectious diseases that may occur in
the UK or in travellers going outside of the UK,
particularly those immunisations that comprise the
routine immunisation programme for all children
from birth to adolescence. It is divided into two
sections: the first section covers principles,
practices and procedures, including issues of
consent, contraindications, storage, distribution
and disposal of vaccines, surveillance and
monitoring, and the Vaccine Damage Payment Scheme;
the second section covers the range of different
diseases and vaccines.
  Primary English Programme ,1989
  A New Guide to Italian Cinema C. Celli,M.
Cottino-Jones,2007-01-08 This book is a complete
reworking and update of Marga Cottino-Jones'
popular A Student's Guide to Italian Film (1983,
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1993) . This guide retains earlier editions'
interest in renowned films and directors but is
also attentive to the popular films which achieved
box office success among the public.
  Angiogenesis, Lymphangiogenesis and Clinical
Implications G. Marone,F. Granata,2013-10-21
Angiogenesis, the formation of new blood vessels,
is fundamental for physiological processes such as
embryonic and postnatal development, wound repair,
and reproductive functions. Angiogenesis plays a
major role in tumor growth and in several
autoimmune and allergic disorders.
Lymphangiogenesis, the formation of new lymphatic
vessels, is also important for tumor growth, the
formation of metastasis, and chronic inflammatory
diseases. Judah Folkman, a pioneer in the study of
angiogenesis, first proposed that macrophages and
mast cells could be a relevant source of
angiogenic factors. Since then, much effort has
gone into the elucidation of the role of immune
cells in the modulation of angiogenesis and
lymphangiogenesis. There is now compelling
evidence that several components of the innate and
adaptive immune system are implicated in
inflammatory and neoplastic angiogenesis and
lymphangiogenesis. Articles in this volume deal
with the emerging, intriguing possibility that
immune cells are both a source and a target of
angiogenic and lymphangiogenic factors. Therefore,
cells of the immune system might play a role in
inflammatory and neoplastic
angiogenesis/lymphangiogenesis through the
expression of several angiogenic factors and their
receptors and co-receptors. The important new
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findings in this volume will be of special
interest to vascular biologists, basic and
clinical immunologists, oncologists and to
specialists in allergic and immune disorders.
  Models Soraya de Chadarevian,Nick Hopwood,2004
Now that '3-D models’ are so often digital
displays on flat screens, it is timely to look
back at the solid models that were once the third
dimension of science. This book is about wooden
ships and plastic molecules, wax bodies and a
perspex economy, monuments in cork and mathematics
in plaster, casts of diseases, habitat dioramas,
and extinct monsters rebuilt in bricks and mortar.
These remarkable artefacts were fixtures of
laboratories and lecture halls, studios and
workshops, dockyards and museums. Considering such
objects together for the first time, this
interdisciplinary volume demonstrates how, in
research as well as in teaching, 3-D models played
major roles in making knowledge. Accessible and
original chapters by leading scholars highlight
the special properties of models, explore the
interplay between representation in two dimensions
and three, and investigate the shift to modelling
with computers. The book is fascinating reading
for anyone interested in the sciences, medicine,
and technology, and in collections and museums.
  Sierra Stories Gary Noy,2014-08-01 The author of
Gold Rush Stories shares tales of the larger-than-
life characters from the history of the legendary
Sierra Nevada mountain range. With its 14,000-foot
granite mountains, crystalline lakes, conifer
forests, and hidden valleys, the Sierra Nevada has
long been the domain of dreams, attracting the
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heroic and the delusional, the best of humanity
and the worst. Stories abound, and characters
emerge so outlandish and outrageous that they must
be real. Could the human imagination have invented
someone like Eliza Gilbert? Born in Limerick,
Ireland, in 1818, she transformed herself into
Lola Montez, born in Seville, Spain, in 1823, and
brought to the Gold Country the provocative
“Spider Dance”—impersonating a young woman
repelling a legion of angry spiders under her
petticoats. Or Otto Esche, who in 1860 imported
fifteen two-humped Bactrian camels from Asia to
transport goods to the mines. Or the artist Albert
Bierstadt, whose paintings Mark Twain
characterized as having “more the atmosphere of
Kingdom-Come than of California.” Or
multimillionaire George Whittell Jr., who was
frequently spotted driving around Lake Tahoe in a
luxurious convertible with his pet lion in the
front seat. These, and scores more, spill out of
the pages of this well-illustrated and lively
tribute to the Sierra by a native son.
  Confronting Commercial Sexual Exploitation and
Sex Trafficking of Minors in the United States
National Research Council,Institute of
Medicine,Committee on Law and Justice,Board on
Children, Youth, and Families,Committee on the
Commercial Sexual Exploitation and Sex Trafficking
of Minors in the United States,2013-11-12 Every
day in the United States, children and adolescents
are victims of commercial sexual exploitation and
sex trafficking. Despite the serious and long-term
consequences for victims as well as their
families, communities, and society, efforts to
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prevent, identify, and respond to these crimes are
largely under supported, inefficient,
uncoordinated, and unevaluated. Confronting
Commercial Sexual Exploitation and Sex Trafficking
of Minors in the United States examines commercial
sexual exploitation and sex trafficking of U.S.
citizens and lawful permanent residents of the
United States under age 18. According to this
report, efforts to prevent, identify, and respond
to these crimes require better collaborative
approaches that build upon the capabilities of
people and entities from a range of sectors. In
addition, such efforts need to confront demand and
the individuals who commit and benefit from these
crimes. The report recommends increased awareness
and understanding, strengthening of the law's
response, strengthening of research to advance
understanding and to support the development of
prevention and intervention strategies, support
for multi-sector and interagency collaboration,
and creation of a digital information-sharing
platform. A nation that is unaware of these
problems or disengaged from solutions unwittingly
contributes to the ongoing abuse of minors. If
acted upon in a coordinated and comprehensive
manner, the recommendations of Confronting
Commercial Sexual Exploitation and Sex Trafficking
of Minors in the United States can help advance
and strengthen the nation's emerging efforts to
prevent, identify, and respond to commercial
sexual exploitation and sex trafficking of minors
in the United States.
  Diabetes Mellitus and Hypertension Mosby,Mosby
Publishing Staff,1999 DIABETES MELLITUS AND
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HYPERTENSION takes you straight to the practical
information you need to care for patients today,
such as how to assess a patient for hyperglycemic
hyperosmolar nonketotic syndrome and how to
intervene in a hypertensive crisis.
  Deliverability on the Interstate Natural Gas
Pipeline System ,1998
  Surgical Education Heather Fry,Roger
Kneebone,2011-08-29 Surgical Education: Theorising
an Emerging Domain delineates surgical (as opposed
to medical) education as a new and emerging field
of academic enquiry. This reflects profound
changes in healthcare training and practice on an
international basis. As such, this book
introduces, examines and explores the contribution
of selected concepts and theories to surgical
learning and practice. The first four chapters
consider core facets of surgical education, such
as simulation, while subsequent chapters take a
key idea, often well known in another field, and
examine its relevance to surgical education. Of
course, performing invasive procedures is no
longer the exclusive preserve of ‘traditional’
surgeons. Boundaries between surgery and the
interventional specialties (radiology, cardiology,
intensive care) are becoming increasingly blurred,
especially as technology continues to expand.
Changing work patterns and explosive technological
development mark this out as a major growth area.
New educational approaches (e.g. the use of
simulation) are emerging. And all clinical
practice is a team activity, where clinicians from
many specialties (medicine, nursing, allied
professions) come together with shared goals. For
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all the above groups, and their patients,
education (teaching, training, learning and
assessment) is of crucial importance. Yet the
unique characteristics of surgical education have
not previously been addressed from an educational
perspective, nor have its possibilities as a new
research domain been mapped. The domain needs to
be theorised and its epistemological foundations
established. There is thus both a need and a
market for a definitive work in this area, aimed
at surgeons, other clinicians, non-clinicians,
educators, and others interested in this new
domain.
  Ageing and COVID-19 Maria Łuszczyńska,Marvin
Formosa,2021-11-29 The Open Access version of this
book, available at www.taylorfrancis.com, has been
made available under a Creative Commons
Attribution-Non Commercial-No Derivatives 4.0
license. This volume presents a range of research
approaches to the exploration of ageing during a
pandemic situation. One of the first collections
of its kind, it offers an array of studies
employing research methodologies that lend
themselves to replication in similar contexts by
those seeking to understand the effects of
epidemics on older people. Thematically organised,
it shows how to reconcile qualitative and
quantitative approaches, thus rendering them
complementary, bringing together studies from
around the world to offer an international
perspective on ageing as it relates to an
unprecedented epidemiological phenomenon. As such,
it will appeal to researchers in the field of
gerontology, as well as sociologists of medicine
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and clinicians seeking to understand the
disruptive effects of the recent coronavirus
outbreak on later life.
  Roman Arbitration Derek Roebuck,Bruno de Loynes
de Fumichon,2004 The Roman empire encompassed a
vast area, incorporating many different cultures,
and yet Roman law had to resolve disputes across
the board. This meticulous study of the ways and
means in which Roman law asserted control over
disputes between individuals, communities and even
states, is based on an in-depth analysis of legal
texts, including Justinian's Corpus Juris . The
study examines the Roman concept of the
arbitrator, a duty that any good man' could have
been called upon to perform, the types of cases he
might be expected to settle, the settlements and
compromises, the hearings and the enforcement
measures available to him.
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